
 

 

 

April Newsletter 

If your child is late arriving at school please bring them to the main entrance. A member of staff will take 

them to class. We are trying to reduce the number of parents in school after 9am as it is disrupting 

children’s learning by delaying the start of lessons. 

Urgent Reminders 

 Please return parent governor nominations by 11th April. Nominations to be placed in a box in school 

office. 

 Please return breakfast club questionnaires by 11th April. Return to the office or your child’s 

teacher. 

 Please return parent questionnaires by 11th April. Return to the office or your child’s teacher. 

After School Clubs 

We are pleased to offer a full programme of after school clubs next half term. 

Letters and permission slips will be given out after Easter for clubs organised by school staff. 

Day  After School Club 

Monday Street Smart T’ai Chi 

Y2 – Y6 children. 

20 places only. 

£2 per session 

3.15pm – 4.15pm. 

Organiser: Snapdragon T’ai Chi 

Tuesday Running Club 

Y3-Y6 

All welcome 

Free 

3.15pm-4.15pm 

Organiser: Mrs Weretelnikow 

Thursday Netball 

Y3-Y6 

All welcome 

Free 

3.15pm – 4.15pm 

Organiser:Miss 

Satterthwaite 

Film club 

R-Y2 

All welcome 

£1 if child wants a 

drink or snack. 

3.15pm – 4.15pm 

Organiser: Mrs White 

 

After the spring bank holiday school will also be offering craft club and football club. 

School breaks up on 11th April and reopens on 28th April. 
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